Minutes of the Patient Group, White Rose medical Practice

Friday 12th July 2019 
Present:  
Thomas Sheard              Chairman
Margaret Sheard           Patient Representative 

Tony Ennis                      Patient Representative

Elaine Ennis                    Patient Representative

Jane Allen                       Patient Representative
David Corrall                  Patient Representative

David Wilson                  Patient Representative 

Gemma Harper-Travis Practice Representative 
1. Welcome & Introductions 
Tom Sheard opened the meeting by welcoming the group.  
2. Apologies

There were no apologies for this meeting.  
Items for Discussion 
3. Minutes of the Previous Meeting
Ordinary Meeting 

The group agreed that the minutes of the previous meeting were correct.  
There were no matters arising.
Special Meeting 
The group agreed that the minutes of the previous meeting were correct. Discussed in more detail see point 5. 
4. Feedback by Practice from last meeting.
Andrew Athale could not attend the meeting due to low staff numbers and not enough people to cover the main office and reception, Gemma spoke to Andrew before the meeting regarding two topics the D1 Forms and NHS App and advised the following. 

D1 Forms 

The practice haven’t had any issues with the D1 forms and they seem to be arriving with the practice as they should once received there scanned and put on work flow for GP to action if needed and it brought in by patient themselves then they would be put into the daily query box for once all GP to look at and once again action if needed.
New NHS App
Practice advised that the new NHS app is available but we wouldn’t advertise this to patients, when a patient comes into register for online a list of apps/website is printed for the patient to choose themselves. 
5. Care Quality Commission visit 
A meeting was held on a separate date to discuss the outcome of the CQC report see separate minutes and at this meeting the patient group was also advised by Dr Ghani that we have a new practice manager starting Mr Asif Akram, the patient group as requested to meet the new manager at the next meeting on 13th September 2019, the group said they want to assist the practice where ever they can and would be nice for the new practice manager to be involved and to attend each meeting and give the group feedback where possible. 
6. Setting work topics for PG  
7. Items to be raised by members 
Margaret Sheard attended a CCG meeting and it was discussed that cervical screenings should be offered to people under the age of 25 it was also said that IHeart are looking to make appointments available late night and weekends for cervical screening to help people that work full time to still be able to attend. 

A few members of the group said there is an issue with booking appointments online, when patients are asked to put a reason for appointment once they have typed there reason in it is saying the appointment time as now gone and they are redirected back to the start of the booking process losing their appointment slot, can this could be looked at and actioned for the next meeting * Item put on to the action point register *

Tom thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting

Date and time of future meetings

Friday 13th September 2019, 11:30am
Friday 8th November 2019, 11.30am
